
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 February 27, 2009 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

T0:  Deans, Directors and Department Heads 
 

FROM: Marc Hoit  
Vice Chancellor for Information Technology 

 
SUBJECT: One-time Reduction of Phone Charges for 09-10 FY 
 

 
In recognition of the budget realities we're all grappling with, the Office of 
Information Technology would like to pass along one piece of positive news.   
 
Through a combination of operating efficiencies recognized within ComTech, the 
postponement of an upgrade to the Nomad registration system, decreased 
deployment of wireless, extending the life of network switches and one-time 
funding from Finance and Business, we will be offering a one-time adjustment to 
the campus phone rate for 09-10.   
 
Next year's rate will be $7 per line per month instead of the normal $9 charge, 
which is expected to resume in 10-11.   

 
   

            cc: Chancellor Oblinger 
  Executive Officers 

   
 


